
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District 4th Quarter Report 2016
From: Rita Moreno
Date: 02/01/2017 04:48 PM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Fabio Vasco <flvasco@gtlcpa.com>

Thanks, Lisa. Please also send the 4th Quarter Newsletter as soon as it's ready.

By the way, I was informed that the Workers' Comp insurance coverage for Hollywood Media has expired and other coverage
is expiring soon. Please have your insurance broker update the city's system (http://track4la.lacity.org/) as soon as possible
so that we can issue payment of pending invoice.

On Tue, Jan 31, 2017 at 6:22 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Rita:

Please find attached pursuant to the contract with the City of Los Angeles, the Hollywood Media District BID’s 4th Quarter Report
 (October 1, 2016 through December 31, 2016).  The original report will be placed in the US Mail.  Any questions please do not hesitate
to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 
Rita Moreno
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
200 N. Spring Street, 2nd Floor #237
Los Angeles, CA  90012
Office (213) 978-1122
Fax (213) 978-1130


